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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Last Friday afternoon our students elected 

their new house captains and vice captains 

for 2021. Congratulations to our following 

house leaders. 

 

Coobah captains Evangelina and Zweli and 

vice captains Fionn and Jessica. 

 

Minta captains Dexter and Zoe and vice 

captains Aiden and Keira. 

 

Teangi captains Mia and Owen and vice 

captains Samara and Seth. 

 

Wooree captains Rogan and Zahlie and vice 

captains Jasmine and Nick. 

 

 
We are also sending home our swimming 

carnival notes for 2021 as the swimming 

carnival is on the second day of school next 

year. Permission notes and payment should 

be returned this year to save a mad scurry at 

the beginning of next year. Notes can be 

signed and returned via the SkoolBag app 

and payments for the carnival can be paid 

via the school website during the holidays if 

this is easier for families. 

 

Congratulations to Asher for receiving the 

year 7 scholarship at Toormina High School 

next year. This was announced at the year 7 

orientation assembly at Toormina High School 

recently. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am happy to announce that the class 

teacher for 5/6 Green next year will be Miss 

Brogmus. Our students will be familiar with Miss 

Brogmus as she has worked fairly regularly at 

our school over the past few terms. 

 

Congratulations to the students who received 

their ICAS or Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Gold Award certificates yesterday. We have 

had some really amazing results! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Matt Hankinson 

Principal 

 

Upcoming Events  

 

 

Tues 8 December  Presentation Day  

Wed 9 December  Year 6 Farewell  

Thurs 10 December Whole School 

Party Days  

Wed 16 December  Last day of school 

for students  
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Premiers Reading Challenge Awards  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club 1000 

 

 

ICAS Awards  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 Class Awards  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kinder Red made three beautiful native 

animal art displays. We thought about 

the bush and the ocean and the 

creatures we would find there. These 

artworks were used to inspire our writing 

and to immerse ourselves in 

Gumbaynggirr language. Mrs Vernon 

shared photographs of our artwork on the 

ABC First Language Facebook page. Our 

pictures were displayed and we received 

this special certificate.  

 

Kinder Red  
 

 


